
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 

On June 19, 2021, our daughter, Gianna Rose, was born! We are very 
thankful that both Gianna and Erin are doing great! Though I’m not sure 
if Zeke is excited about all the attention that the new baby is receiving, 
we are so blessed by the family that God has given us! Thank you for 
your prayers in this area.  
 
In the months of May and June, we had the opportunity to be in seven 
churches in Michigan, Indiana, Illinois, and Missouri. We are always 

blessed as we travel to different churches, but we were extremely thankful for those who seemed to 
make it their mission to make us feel welcome and loved in these last couple of months.  
 
In June, we had the opportunity to be a part of our home church’s Vacation Bible School. It was wonderful to see around 40 different 
children, and many of their parents, hear the Gospel! I also had the privilege to preach twice at an inner-city kid’s outreach ministry 
in Indianapolis. I’m thankful that God uses us! 
 
Thank you to Grace Baptist Church of Muncie, Indiana; Hope Bible Baptist Church of Maple Rapids, Michigan; and Blackford 
Baptist Temple of Hartford City, Indiana, for giving towards our moving expenses! One of our last big items that we will need to 
purchase is a vehicle for $10,000. Thank you so much for your kindness and sacrifice in this area! 
 
Now that Gianna is here, we are starting to work on the necessary paperwork to move to Nigeria. We are currently working on her 
passport. Due to recent events, processing times are taking longer than normal. Please pray that these things would move along. 
We are currently receiving 90% of our monthly support and are still planning on moving in September. We want to continue to 
follow God’s timeline, so please pray for wisdom in this area.  
 
We know that it takes folks like you to send folks like us! 
 
In His service, 
 
Daniel, Erin, Ezekiel, and Gianna Lang 
 
 
 


